
Informational seminar regarding upcoming procurement on 
Construction of Nearly Zero Energy School Building in 

Nemishaeve territorial community, Ukraine  

Following General Procurement Notice, Nemishaeve Territorial Community together with 
NEFCO invites interested potential bidders to informational seminar regarding the upcoming 
procurement “Detailed design and reconstruction with the adaptation of the educational 
building of the Mykulytskyi Lyceum of the Nemishayiv Village Council at 10 Yakovenka St., 
Mykulychi village, Bucha district, Kyiv region”. 

The project intends to construct educational building for Mykulytskyi Lyceum, using the 
technology of timber building kits and applying Nearly Zero Energy Building (NZEB) 
principles.  

The purpose of seminar is to inform potential bidders about planned two-stage procurement 
procedure, how the procurement (including evaluation) process will be organised, what are the 
main expectations of the project, and what potential tender participants should be prepared for 
during the procurement process. 

The tender is planned to be announced during July 2025. 

All interested parties are encouraged to attend the seminar, which will be organised on-line on 1 
July 2025 from 12:00 to 15:00 (Kyiv time). For registration and getting the link to the seminar, 
please send the request not later than 26 June 2025 with indication the company you are 
representing to the following email address: ngr@niras.com  
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